

North Tabor Neighborhood Association Transportation and Land Use Agenda

WEDNESDAY July 6, 2016 New Heights Physical Therapy, 5736 NE Glisan Street, 6:30-8:00 PM

Hello everyone,

As I have a Tuesday conflict because of the holiday and there has been a request to vary days of the week, I have reserved a room for next Wednesday for our monthly land use and transportation committee meeting.

Each Part is contingent on interest and questions.

Part I: 24 NE 60th

The developer is coming to North Tabor for a briefing and review of a 14 unit development. This is an R1 zoned 10,000 sq foot property, hence this building is allowed by city code. Here our opportunity to provide early feedback and ask questions about the project.

Part II: Safety Questions, briefings and discussion

There was a lot of interest, but little time, to discuss the status of all the safety improvement projects across the region. I will be available to discuss each one in kind, its status, and what we can do to advocate for them moving forward in the near, and long term.

Part II: Parking management

I have dug deeper into the "micro-residential parking permit" system. There are multiple areas of the neighborhood where parking management has been difficult, for years. I have received several neighbors voice concern just recently. I will have highlighted on our work-plan map the areas where the most conflict has been with the minimum number of block faces allowed under the new policy.

Our July 19th Board Meeting will have Marty Stockton, our liaison from the Department of Planning and Sustainability, to talk about North Tabor Zoning.

Hope to see you there!

Terry Dublinski-Milton North Tabor Transportation and Land Use Chair 503 867-7723